
 

 
PRODUCT 

NOTIFICATION  
 

To whom it may concern 
 
Herewith we need to inform you that Display Elektronik GmbH have to execute the PCN or EOL 
process for the below mentioned product. We are not able to supply our customers with the named 
product like before. 
 
We sincerely hope for your understanding of this situation which occurred due to the actual market 
situation. We hope that this timely notification allows you to complete your most existing projects by 
using your current product or any revised or equivalent one.  
 

TYPE of Notification:  EOL(End-Of-Life)       PCN(Product-Change)  
PART-NUMBER: DEM 128128B1 FGH-PW 

DATE of Notification: 08.11.2023 
LAST BUY: 

 New Production* Last Buy until       
 

 Remaining Stock 
 

 No 

REMAINING STOCK: 
(Subject to prior sales)  0 PCS 
REPLACEMENT:  DEM 128128B2 FGH-PW 
REASON of Notification:  

Change driver IC from NT7086E to UCi0086c due to 
availability reason. Customers interface LCD 
Controller (UCi6963) keep the same. We expect no 
difference in software driving, but ask customer to 
verify on samples please. 
 
 

Remarks: 
* For a last buy new 
production MOQ may 
occur. Please contact our 
sales team for details. 

 

Replacement is under production right now. 
 
Existing open orders will be switched to the new 
version and our sales shall inform you accordingly 
very soon… 
 
 
 

 
We deeply apologize for any inconveniences and thank you for your understanding. 
Should you have queries and special requirements, please feel free to ask our sales team for any 
assistance. We look forward to working with you soon...  
 
Display Elektronik GmbH 
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